
REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (RFLOI) 
 

As the Lead Planning Agency for the Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (MPO), the City of Greenville, NC, is seeking letters of interest from 
qualified engineering and/or planning firms to develop a Bicycle and Pedestrian 
Crossing Feasibility Study Report (FSR) for 10th Street between Dickinson Avenue and 
Evans Street. We seek qualified professional service firms to develop the 10th Street 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Crossing Feasibility Study. 
 
Services will include but not be limited to: 

1. The evaluation of a bicycle/pedestrian bridge as well as additional crossing 
alternatives. 

2. Identify funding strategies and policy recommendations. 
3. Provide planning level cost estimates needed for NCDOT’s prioritization process 

and other funding sources to be identified as part of the study. 
4. Associated public input for the planning activities, among others. 

  
Interested firms are invited to submit letters of interest only electronically and (in the 
required quantity and format) by no later than 5:00 PM on April 7, 2022, to the following 
address: https://www.dropbox.com/request/KQ57QAdSTRKR3AcnfzaD.  
  
For questions or to obtain a complete version of the Request for Proposals, contact 
Eliud De Jesus at EDeJesus@greenvillenc.gov or visit:  
http://www.greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-services/current-bid-opportunities 
 
“The Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization operates without regard to 
race, color, national origin, limited English proficiency, sex, age or disability. For more 
information on our Title VI program, or how to file a discrimination complaint, please contact 
252-999-3450 or by email at edejesus@greenvillenc.gov.” 
 


